
I was invited to speak and train at the 
annual  Vietnamese District 
Conference for the Christian and 
Missionary Alliance Church.  My 
parents both grew up in the CMA, 
and Sonlife has a long history with the 
CMA, so it was exciting to partner 
together with their Vietnamese 
District.  The conference was held 
just 15 minutes where I grew up in 
Southern California, an area that now 
has 750,000 Vietnamese, over 50% of 
the population.  In fact, the church 
our family attended nearby is now 
Midway City Vietnamese Alliance 
Church… and their pastor hosted 

one of my training sessions!  The 
Vietnamese church throughout North 
America still uses Sonlife’s training 
and is now excited to translate our 
new 4 Chair Discipling and 
Foundations Seminars into 
Vietnamese as well.  They even send 
their pastors back to Vietnam on 
mission trips to train the pastors 
there in Sonlife’s Disciple-Making 
material!  They are excited to 
incorporate our student evangelism 
training, Lead The Cause (formerly 
called SEMP- Student’s Equipped to 
Minister to Peers), throughout their 
District as well.

In Toronto, SEMP was renamed 
ReMix, and our Sonlife leadership 
team was thrilled to share in the 
ReMix experience with our Canadian 
Director, Calvin Russell, while we 
were in town for strategic planning 
meetings.  Toronto is the most diverse 
city in the world, with over 50% of 
the population immigrating there…  
and ReMix was a reflection of that!

While in Toronto, our team 
connected with pastors who had 
immigrated there from the 
Caribbean… and are excited to help 
bring Sonlife training to the Islands!
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Strategic Prayer 
We are so grateful for your faithful prayers 
for our family and our ministry.  Our 
disciple making efforts across the US and 
around the world would not be possible 
without God hearing and answering prayer.

As you continue to lift us up in your 
prayers, here are a few prayer needs.

OPEN DOOR HAITI 
I travel to Haiti this weekend to meet with 
Pastor Wiljean for strategic planning on 
our bold vision for church planting over 
the next ten years…  how we will continue 
to train and support these pastors as the 
work grows exponentially.  We’re looking 
for sister churches in the US who will 
adopt a church p l an t i n Ha i t i… 
opendoorhaiti.org 

SONLIFE TRAINING 
Our Sonlife leadership team is writing two 
new training manuals this year.  ReVerb will 
be equipping for students to Love God-
Love People-Make Disciples.  In addition to 
the Student Manual, which is already in 
rough draft form, we need to also create a 
Trainer’s Guide.  Our second training 
manual is on Leadership Multiplication, 
creating leaders who can multiply a 
movement of disciple-making globally.

STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIPS 
I’m currently engaged in Sonlife partnership 
conversations with the Evangelical 
Covenant Church and the Vietnamese 
District of the Christian and Missionary 
Alliance Church, as well as a few mega-
churches and other missions organizations 
that would help multiply Sonlife training 
across North America.

SON LIFE TEAM GROWTH 
Our Sonlife Leadership Team is growing… 
we have several new regional staff in the 
support raising process, and several others 
prayerfully considering taking the step of 
faith to join us.  It’s exciting to see how 
God continues to grow our team!

HAITI REUNION

MARISA IN SE ASIA

CALLED TO MISSIONS 

STUDENTS WERE CHALLENGED AT LEAD THE 
CAUSE TO TAKE THE GOSPEL TO THE ENDS OF 
THE EARTH.  WE INVITED THOSE WHO FELT 
CALLED TO MISSIONS TO INK THEIR INITIALS 
ON OUR ARM.  PRAY FOR THE 80 STUDENTS 
WHO SENSE GOD’S CALL TO THE NATIONS.

IN JUNE, WE COMPLETED THE 9TH YEAR OF 
SOYM, GRADUATING 12 INCREDIBLE YOUNG 
LEADERS.  WE ALSO BEGAN A SECOND YEAR 
PROGRAM AND WILL LAUNCH A THIRD YEAR 
PROGRAM IN SEPTEMBER, TURNING SOYM INTO 
A FULL FOUR YEAR BIBLE SCHOOL.

ANALISE AND MAGGIE TRAVELED TO HAITI 
WITH DOUG IN JUNE AND STAYED FOR A 
MONTH TO VISIT FRIENDS AND FAMILY AND 
SERVE WITH FIVE DIFFERENT MISSION TEAMS.  
ANALISE SERVED AS AN INTERPRETER FOR THE 
MISSION TEAMS.

Thanks for your faithful, generous 
support of our ministry.

All gifts to DHM are tax-deductible 
and should be made payable to:

Doug Holliday Ministries
PO BOX 953278

Lake Mary, FL 32795

Serving Christ together, 
Doug & Jennifer 

OUR NEXT GROUP OF SOYM STUDENTS WILL ARRIVE AT THE TRAINING 
CENTER IN SEPTEMBER.  WE’RE IN NEED OF SCHOLARSHIP HELP.  FOR 
$500, YOU CAN HELP TRAIN HAITI’S NEXT GENERATION OF LEADERS.

ANALISE AND MAGGIE WERE HAPPY TO SEE 
THEIR TWO OLDER SISTERS, LILIANE (21) 
AND EDIANE (19), AS WELL AS THEIR FATHER, 
AUNTS, COUSINS… AND THEIR EXTENDED 
FAMILY OF LITTLE BROTHERS AND SISTERS 
AT OPEN DOOR HAITI’S ORPHANAGE :)

MARISA IS IN THE MIDST OF A THREE 
WEEK SOUTHEAST ASIA MISSION TRIP 
SHE IS LEADING FOR HER SCHOOL, 
PALM BEACH ATLANTIC UNIVERSITY…  
SERVING ALONGSIDE MISSIONARIES IN 
MALAYSIA AND LAOS.

SCHOOL OF YOUTH MINISTRY

HAITI MISSION TRIP


